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Where victims are found to be particularly vulnerable or with disabilities, they are treated with special care in collaboration with health services, counselling centres, therapeutic institutions, educational institutions, NGOs, the public prosecutor's office, administrative units and other organisations. The police have not adopted any specific documents and instructions that relate exclusively to the treatment of persons with disabilities who have been abused online. In fact, police work, its approach and investigation in such cases is not substantially different from working with other vulnerable groups. The Police pay considerable attention to preventive action in institutions accommodating persons who are unable to live on their own or to care for themselves. Cooperation with such institutions is usually at a local level (police station-institution). Cooperation also takes place between social work centres and the Police, and between the Police and various ministries (e.g. the Ministry of Labour, Family, Social Affairs and Equal Opportunities, the Ministry of Education, the Ministry of Justice, and others as appropriate). 

The Slovenian police force does not collect data, in the framework of its statutory records, showing how many persons with disabilities have been involved in police procedures as victims of criminal offences committed on the Internet. We are aware that technological advances have brought about the digitalisation of everyday processes (such as making appointments with doctors, banking, dealing with administrative authorities, social security services, etc.). This also poses challenges to certain groups of people such as older persons, persons with disabilities etc., and may also expose them to online fraud, cyber-bullying, or other forms of online violence (insults). 

Raising awareness and preventive action are important measures in this context. The police work with associations of persons with disabilities and older persons to raise awareness about the significance of self-protection online and reporting abuses. There are several channels available to report crime to the Police: a victim can report an offence to a police station, to a police officer on the ground, by calling 113 or anonymous line 080 1200, on Police Facebook page, or file an anonymous electronic report. 

The Police website contains preventive content, including videos in Slovenian sign language, and is adapted for the blind and visually impaired. As part of their training, police officers and criminal investigators are given lessons from experts who deal with persons with disabilities (concerning their needs, especially when they are involved in police procedures as witnesses, victims, etc.).    
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